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Term 4 — Week 1 

Issue 30 

Thursday, 7 October 2021 

TALLIMBA PUBLIC SCHOOL 
A little school achieving big things 

Welcome to Week 1 

We would like to acknowledge the Wiradjuri People, Traditional Custodians of the land on 

which we gather and pay our respects to their Elder’s past, present and emerging. 

Week 1  

Viarna Oxenbridge 

Citizen of 

the Week 

 

Congratulations to Viarna Oxenbridge who is our Citizen of the Week. Viarna is a 
respectful, responsible learner who is a wonderful role model for all students. 
Great work, Viarna! 

A big thank you to all our students who returned to school looking smart in their 
school uniforms and ready to learn. As the weather heats up it is super important 
our students are sun smart. Please ensure your child’s hat is clearly labelled and at 
school each day. 

This fortnight’s focus for PBL (Positive Behaviour for Learning) is Play Safely: 
Everyone should feel safe at school. Let's look after each other in the playground 
and while lining up for class. This means playing sensibly, following game rules, 
and encouraging others. 

Currently we are running on Level 3 COVID guidelines. Latest advice for families 
can be found using the following link https://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-
19/advice-for-families/level-3-schools#A0 or the QR code. Unfortunately, under 
Level 3 Covid restrictions we are unable to run swimming for sport this term. Sport 
will run as usual on Friday morning. We are hopeful towards the end of the term 
COVID guidelines may ease to allow intensive swimming to go ahead. If this is 
possible, it has been decided all students will attend. Further details will be 
available closer to the date. 

Thank you to Wayne and Karlynda Oxenbridge for their generous fertilizer 
donation. We are very appreciative. Mark continues his fantastic maintenance of 
our school grounds and has been working on extending the grassed area in the 
playground. We are also buying more sand for our sandpit and soft fall for under 
the fixed equipment. Our new sandpit has been a huge hit with our students who 
are very thankful to our P & C for organising its installation earlier in the year. 

Congratulations to Year 6 who were presented 
with their commentative shirt on Monday. They  
look fantastic. Thank you, Miss Huggett, for your  
organisation.  

Have a great week! 
 
Melanie Johnson 
Principal 
 

CONTACT US: Kikoira St, Tallimba NSW 2669 Ph: 6975 7251 

Email: tallimba-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au Website: www.tallimba-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 

 

 

 

 

Level 3 COVID Guidelines 

Coming Events: 
Week 2 

Friday 15 October 

• Library 

• Sport 

 

Week 3 

Friday 22 October 

• Library 

• Sport 
 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/advice-for-families/level-3-schools#A0
https://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/advice-for-families/level-3-schools#A0
mailto:tallimba-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Year 6 who received their shirts this week. Thank 

you to Miss Huggett for your organisation. 



ABSENCES 
Please remember to notify the school if 

your child is not at school for any 

reason. The school is required to 

record explanations for all absences. 

You can send a note in when your child  

returns to school,  

send an email, or  

give us a call. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

SCHOOL PHOTOS 

School photos have been rescheduled for Friday 5th November. 

Envelopes have been sent home with children.  

Please return all photo envelopes by Friday 29th October. 

If you would like a sibling photo, please 

contact the office and we will send an  

envelope home. 

Library is on tomorrow. Please remember to bring 

your library bag. We encourage all children to 

borrow books. 

Next week is the last chance to 

purchase from the book fair. If you 

have any questions, please call the 

school on 6975 7251. 

Label Belongings 

As the weather begins to warm up can you 

please make sure all clothing is labelled with 

their name so it can be returned promptly. 

SPORT 

This term sport will be on 

Fridays. Please ensure 

you wear your joggers. 

MIDDLE SCHOOL 

Due to level 3 COVID 

restrictions, Middle 

School has been put on 

hold until further notice. 

We will keep you updated 

with further information 

as we receive it. 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to Wayne and Karlynda Oxenbridge for their generous fertilizer donation. We are 

very appreciative. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COVID SAFE BOOK FAIR 2021 
Students had the opportunity to browse through the books available at the fair in  

Week 5 and Week 10 and make a wish list for parents to be able to purchase and  

support the fair. These wish lists were sent home with each student before the lockdown and again this week. 
  

For purchases please make payment online by visiting https://parentpayments.scholastic.com.au/BookFairs. 

Once payment has been made, please email your receipt and a list of the books you have chosen to the school 

email tallimba-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au. 
  

We hope you support our Book Fair! Remember, all purchases benefit our school. 

If you have any questions, please 

contact the school on 6975 7251. 

https://parentpayments.scholastic.com.au/BookFairs
mailto:tallimba-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

